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    Friday 23rd May 2025  

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in The Childhood Day Mile this Childhood Day on 

Friday 6th June. The NSPCC make an enormous difference to the lives of children with the amazing work they 

do. They are a charity that meant a lot to Mr Smith and we will be participating in the Childhood Day Mile to 

help raise money to make a difference, just like he did to the lives of so many children.  

 
During the Childhood Day Mile we will be moving in a variety of ways to complete a mile; we might dance, run, 

skip or hop, we will work together as a class to decide and we will have lots of fun completing our mile! 

Your child will bring home a sponsor form for them to get sponsored to participate in supporting this amazing 

event. Sponsors can be a small or large amount, everything we raise will make a difference.  

Please can you return the sponsor form and any monies raised to the school office after the 6th June.  

By playing our part and moving a mile this Childhood Day, all the money we raise will help continue to keep 

children safe from abuse.   

 

Kind regards 

Nichola Allerston  

Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

To find out about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety   

You can find out more about Childhood Day and how to get involved at  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/childhood-day/  

Friday 
6 June 
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